
Atlantic Canada 
Forum on Academic 

Integrity and 
Contract Cheating  

 
Wednesday, May 25, 2022 from 1:00 
pm - 3:00 pm Atlantic   
 
Saint Mary’s University is hosting a 
virtual forum on academic integrity and 
contract cheating in the Atlantic 
Canadian region. The forum will be led 
by members of academic staff with 
practical experience in the academic 
integrity process at their institutions. In 
addition to sharing knowledge and best 
practices, the conversation will address 
challenges and lessons learned from the 
pandemic and increased remote 
delivery of curriculum.  
 
The aim of the event is to begin to 
develop a shared framework of practice 
when it comes to increased student 
reliance on large-scale companies 
promoting and selling so-called 
‘academic services’ to students. For 
more information on the discussants 
refer to this poster and to register for 
this event, please send an email to 
Marie Harding   marie.harding@smu.ca 
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UPEI Teaching Community 
Conference Recordings  

Our next Lunch and Learn is an information session presenting the most com-

mon and relevant contracts that researchers at UPEI might encounter.  Join Neil 

LeBlanc from Research Services to learn about contracts such as MTAs, RSAs, or 

MOUs. Come to the Teaching and Learning Centre, Room 230 in the Robertson 

Library Annex on Thursday June 2 at 12:00 pm Atlantic.   

If you have suggestions for other Lunch and Learn sessions email TLC@upei.ca 

Recordings from UPEI’s 5th annual Teaching 
Community Conference are now available if you 
want to go back to re-listen to the awesome key-
note or check out some of the other concurrent 
sessions you weren’t able to get to.  Descriptions 
of the sessions and links to the recordings are 
available under the  ARCHIVE tab on the  
Teaching Community Conference website.  

Lunch & Learn  
Session  
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Instructional Learning 
Sessions with Holland 

College Colleagues 
It was great to see colleagues 
from Holland College at our 
recent Teaching Community 
Conference. UPEI Instructional 
staff are invited to join their 
virtual Instructional Learning 
Sessions throughout May and 
June.  Interested in learning 
about polling software like 
Mentimeter or writing effec-
tive multiple choice questions? 
Check out these and other top-
ics. Details on the full Instruc-
tional Learning series line-up at 
Holland College can be found 
here.        

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SsZK5IHCi-RIkB9nzR83089NioWuquCX/view?usp=sharing
mailto:marie.harding@smu.ca
mailto:marie.harding@smu.ca
https://sites.google.com/upei.ca/teaching-community-conferece/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-l-DH9VJTnMht_uPTexIe9nHXSuNprZ6/view?usp=sharing

